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Grace, Mercy and peace be unto you from  

God our Father 

 And our exalted Lord Jesus Christ! 

 
April 5, 2017 
                
Grace to you and peace from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ.  It 
brings me great joy to tell you about my upcoming trip back to Kenya.  I will 
be departing Birmingham on Friday, April 21,2017 and will return April 30, 2017.  This will be 
my 6th trip to Kenya working with Pastors and lay people.  I will be teaching them the final 
course on personal evangelism as they interact with their neighbors on a day by day basis.  
Also, hopefully the Lord will open a door as He has in the past for me to go to their prisons.  
Kenya is not like the United States, normally in the past I had to take bread, soap, medicine, 
shower shoes and Bibles.  I am coveting your prayers that the Lord will bring a spiritual harvest 
for His Kingdom and much fruit to maturity. 
 
Finally, as I meditate in my heart about the spiritual condition of our country and the weak-
nesses of our churches, and my own personal weakness my heart longs for revival in America.  
I know Luke 19:10 says that the Son of Man came to seek and to save that which is lost.  While 
teaching Sunday School on Understanding Jesus’ Death and Resurrection and looking in depth 
on what The Lord suffered on my behalf, I am more compelled to go where He sends me and 
teach His truth.  It is a privilege and honor that He called me into His service. 
 
My wife and I are asking for your continued prayers for the work in Kenya with Pastors in 
teaching them Personal Evangelism and hopefully to get an opportunity to go to the prison.   
 
May the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ and the love of God and the fellowship of the Holy 
Spirit be with you all. Amen. 
 
We came across some more photos from our last trip to the Ukraine of the international stu-
dents, and breakfast with Luba and the girls that we’d like to share below: 
 
 
Love, 

Larry & LaShoron McNeal 
 

 


